14 May 2013

To whom it may concern

In Term One this year we were involved in the SNAG Golf programme, run by Todd
Statham. Children across the school were involved in a wonderfully managed and
supervised activity. Skills were gradually delivered and individual special needs were
carefully considered. The SNAG equipment allowed all students to experience success.

Students from all levels had a fantastic time.
Some quotes from students include:

Year 1 I liked hitting the ball. Hamish
I liked when we had to throw the ball with the strings on it. Harmony
I liked hitting the ball through the hole. Victor
Year 3 We got to learn a new sport. Samantha
It was quite challenging. Joe
I liked when we could smash it as far as we could. Taine
Year 6 It was exciting trying a new sport. Charlotte
We got to learn different strategies on the course. Chris
It was fun because they taught us about the different clubs. Ben
It was competitive, which I like. Anton

We would not hesitate to have Todd and his team back at school.

I strongly recommend the SNAG programme to all schools.

Yours sincerely

527/5;4
Christopher Pipes
Deputy Principal
Hauraki School



